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FEBRUARY 2022 NEWSLETTER 

Welcome to our newest TV Chapter Members 
 

 Luis Gonzalez, Tyler Joramo,  

Brian Mankins-Beard and Jake Rush 

Annual Fundraising Banquet — is set for 

March 26, 2022 please note the location has 

changed to the Conference Room at the brand 

new Wingspan Events Center. I would say most 

of you know it as the new event center at the 

Washington County Fair Complex, the address is 

801 NE 34th Ave, Hillsboro, OR 97124.  

Doors open at 4 with dinner at 6pm. 

The registration form is in this newsletter. 

If anyone would like to volunteer with setup, at 

the event or donate/sponsor items and have your 

logo featured in the program and mentioned on 

social media then please let one of the board 

members know. Our contact information is in the 

left pane. We hope to see you there! 



A BIG THANK YOU to Brian Long for coming and speaking with us 

on the Aloha Clay Target League where he is a coach and helped get 

it and other clubs started around Oregon. The USA High School Clay 

Target Shooting League is the fastest growing sport in America. Their 

goal is to have 100,000 members by 2025. 

Brian said that they are in their 5th year at Aloha High School and they have between 15-20 kids on 

the team from 6-12th grades each year. You have to have a club first then you need a High School to 

sponsor you. You need to have one coach per 10 students. It’s about $225 per season and they 

fundraise to help keep costs down. Schools have to apply annually for permission to be in the 

league.  They allow students from any High School that doesn’t have a team to be on their team in-

cluding home-schooled students, they must get buy off from their “home” High School to be on the 

team. Students must take either the Hunters Safety coarse or SAFE (Student Athlete Firearm Educa-

tion) online coarse to join.  

Aloha shoots at the Hillsboro Trap & Skeet Club out on Wren road in Hillsboro. They can shoot semi-

auto, pump—really whatever they want to shoot as it is a single target trap. 

Typically this is a spring sport however there are other seasonal options through-out the year to 

help keep their skills up.  For the Clay Target USA High School League they compete between differ-

ent High Schools. Each week they have a shoot which is 50 targets at your home range then the 

scores are posted online—(Note-it was always online even before the pandemic.)  

The State Competition in June is in person and teams go and compete at one place and it may take 

place over multiple days to get everyone in. The Hills-

boro Trap and Skeet Club has the contract for 5 years 

and is where the competitions are held now. 

They try to get any shooter that wants to shoot the 

opportunity to shoot. Brian is happy to help get other 

schools started with their own league as well contact 

him for any questions.  

If you are interested in joining, helping out with vol-

unteering or donating please contact him. 

Contacts:  

Brian Long AlohaClayTarget@gmail.com 

Websites: Hillsborotrapandskeet.com and  

ORClayTarget.com 

FaceBook page: Aloha Clay Target 



The Hillsboro Trap 

and Skeet Club is out 

on Wren Road in 

Hillsboro and as you 

can see in the picture 

below, they have a 

great range and host 

several events each 

month.  

They have the con-

tract for hosting the 

Oregon State High 

School Clay Target 

Shooting League 

State Championship 

in June for 5 years. 

Depending on the 

number of shooters 

and spectators it can 

take place over a cou-

ple of days and host a 

few thousand people 

coming out to support 

the shooters. 
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TUALATIN VALLEY CHAPTER 

OREGON HUNTERS  ASSOCIATION 

33 S 18th Ct 

Cornelius, OR 97113 

This months Chapter Meeting is February 15, 2022 at Prime Time  

Restaurant & Sports Bar meeting starts at 7pm, the board is there shortly after 6pm.  
 

If you have ideas for guest speakers please contact Shelley Kind at 503-522-8723. 

ADVERTISING — We offer advertising for a flat rate of $120 per year. Our newsletter goes out to 730 members This will be in the 

form of a business card, included somewhere in the newsletter.  If you are interested in advertising your business, please send an 

email to TVCOHA@outlook.com and we will get you the information. 
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